
NOTICE OF TECHNICAL CONFERENCE 

The REGULATORY COMMISSION of ALASKA (Commission) hereby gives notice that 

it will hold a technical conference from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., on both Tuesday and 

Wednesday, April 19th and 20th
, 2011 , in the East Hearing Room of the Regulatory 

Commission of Alaska: 701 West Eighth Avenue, Suite 300, Anchorage, Alaska 99501. 

The technical conference will feature a presentation on the topics of rate decoupling and 

energy efficiency and conservation programs by Richard Sedano, a Principal and 

Director of The Regulatory Assistance Project. The presentation on rate decoupling is 

tentatively scheduled for Tuesday, April 19th
, with the presentation on energy efficiency 

and conservation programs to follow on Wednesday, April 20th Any entity interested in 

reviewing transcripts of this technical conference may consult the Commission's website 

at http://rca.alaska.gov and type in Docket "1-11-004" in the Find a Matter search box. 

Opportunity may be provided for attendees to ask questions of Mr. Sedano and discuss 

potential policy application in Alaska, with priority given to Commissioner and 

Commission Staff questions. A break will be provided for lunch each day from 

approximately 12:00 p.m. until 1 :00 p.m. This technical conference is a result of the 

Commission's decision at the January 12, 2011 , public meeting to hold training for 

Commissioners and Commission Staff on the issues of rate decoupling and energy 

efficiency and conservation programs when discussing federal energy standards in 

Docket R-09-005. 

Please contact James Keen of the Commission Staff by phone at (907) 263-2121 or 

email at james.keen@alaska.gov should you wish to attend or have any questions 

regarding the technical conference. Teleconferencing can be arranged if requested in 

advance of the scheduled meeting. 

Individuals or groups of people with disabilities, who require special accommodations, 

auxiliary aids or service, or alternative communication formats should contact Joyce 

McGowan at (907) 276-6222, toll-free at 1-800-390-2782, or TTY (907) 276-4533 or 

send a request via electronic mail to rca.mail@alaska.gov by April 12, ·2011 . 

DATED at Anchorage, Alaska, this 23rd day of March, 2011 . 

REGULATORY S9MMISSION OF ALASKA 
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